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Money and forms 
 

 

 

It would be helpful if any 

money being sent into school 

could be put in an envelope, 

money bag or purse with your 

child’s name clearly marked on 

it. This will enable us to 

allocate the money correctly in 

the school office. We will 

continue to keep you updated 

with events throughout the 

half term. We would appreciate 

it if you could return consent 

slips to school by the 

requested deadline dates. 

Attendance—Autumn Term (2) 

 

 

Reception: 

Attendance                    95.9% 

Authorised absence       2.89% 

Unauthorised absence   1.16% 

Year 1  

Attendance                     93.1% 

Authorised absence        5.5% 

Unauthorised absence    1.32% 

Year 2 

Attendance                     96.1% 

Authorised absence         3.8% 

Unauthorised absence     0.11% 

Year 3 

Attendance                      97.9% 

Authorised absence          1.8% 

Unauthorised absence      0.25%        

Year 4 

Attendance                      95.7% 

Authorised absence         2.2% 

Unauthorised absence     2.1% 

Year 5 

Attendance                      96.8% 

Authorised absence         2.5% 

Dates for your diary: 
 

Year 4 will be going swimming 

every Friday for the Spring 

term.  

 

 

 

 

 

17th January—Year 1 Multi 

Activities.  

 

 

 

21st January - Reception Eye 

Test.  

 

 
 

 

 

7th February—Year 3 Multi                          

Activities 

 

  

Dear Parents 

  
 

I would like to wish you all a Happy New Year and  I hope you have all had a lovely break. It sounds like 

Santa has been very good to everyone.  

     

We are very proud to inform you that our school has appeared in the News Post Leader this 

week! Ringway Primary School has featured in the top 10 list of school’s with the highest KS2 

SAT results. This is a fantastic achievement for the school and a great reflection on the hard 

work of the students. A huge well done to everyone 

 

Overleaf there is a copy of the curriculum activities your child will be studying this term—any 

additional support you can give them i.e. reading and spelling will help your child  enormously.  

ROBOTS  
 
 

 

Robots! Our school topic for 

the next term is Robots. We 

will need lots of cardboard and 

recycling materials (cartons 

etc) to help with our project. 

Also, if there any parents or 

relatives of children who work 

with Robots can you please 


